
 

 

Dates To Remember 
 

Mar 8 Assembly – Div 2 presenting 
Mar 8 Hot Lunch 

*** SPIRIT WEEK : 11-14th 
Mar 11 Hat or Toque Day 
Mar 12 PJ & Slippers Day 
Mar 13 Workout Wear Day 
Mar 14 Green & Gold Day 
Mar 11 Class Group Photos 
Mar 11 Report Cards to go home 
Mar 11 Div 3 to Stave Powerhouse 
Mar 12 PAC Meeting 7:00 pm 
Mar 13 Parent Conferences 2:30-7 
Mar 15 Non-Instructional Day 
Mar 18 March Break (18-29) 
Apr 1 Back to School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements:   Don’t forget to dress your best on Monday for Class Picture Day.  The photographer will be 
here at 8:30 so try not to be late for school.  Next week is also Spirit Week; please read above to see what’s up.   
A reminder that PAC will be meeting on Tuesday at 7:00 in the school library.  We’d love for you to join in and share your 
ideas.  We are also looking forward to Parent/Teacher conference night on March 13th. Please drop in anytime between 
2:30-7.  Report cards will be sent home on Monday so you can see how your child is progressing. 
 

Got Wool?  We are looking for donations of wool for our Maker Space Program and Knitting Club.  
 

Library Books:   Please take a look at home to see if your child has any library books that need to be returned.  Mrs. 
T. would like to have any overdue books checked back into the library by Thursday.   
 

Cougar Sighting:   A cougar was spotted last night at the entrance of the school lane and again this morning at a 
neighbouring house so we would like to advise families to be cougar aware when you are out and about.  Conservation 
has been called and will be monitoring the area.  
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Principal’s Message:  Dear Bear Nation:  As teachers are busy completing their second term report cards, it 
could be asked, "can a school just pause for a week or two"?  As the above pictures prove, the answer is absolutely not! 
Our volleyball teams competed in their season ending tournament, our Division 2 students were busy rehearsing for 
their Celebration of Learning Assembly, our students are in the forest "tapping" maple and birch trees to make syrup, 
our gardening club is very busy making bird feed "muffins" to hang in trees around our school, and our "knitting club" 
had their first noon hour meeting.  As you well know, investing in children is a "24-7" multitasking enterprise, exhausting 
for sure, but certainly worth the effort!   Congratulations to our volleyball players for a great season.  We are very proud 
of your progress and sportsmanship.  We are also proud of our Div 2 students for their presentation at today’s assembly 
and would like to thank PAC for a fantastic lunch.  Well done everyone!   Have a great last week before Spring Break! 

                                                                                                                      Mike Abercrombie - Principal 


